A Model Curriculum Developed by the Special Committee for Undergraduate Curriculum Review in Arts and Sciences and Approved by the Faculty of the Colleges of the Arts and Sciences, June 8, 1988
Social Diversity in the United States
The Special Committee for Undergraduate Curriculum Review asserts that “A liberal education in a university in our own nation today should foster an understanding of American institutions and the pluralistic nature of American society.” Only with such understanding can citizens appreciate the significance of diversity in our society and the importance of the values of tolerance and equality.
To that end, each student must select a course that gives significant treatment to the pluralistic nature of institutions, society, and culture in the United States with special attention to issues of race, gender, class, and ethnicity. Such courses or sections of courses will be designated by a special symbol.
Social diversity courses can be offered by any appropriate department in the University. Historical, normative, interdisciplinary, or international perspectives on social diversity in the United States might be included in such courses.
This requirement will not add credit hours to a student’s degree program. It should be possible for a student to select a designated course from among general education requirement courses, major courses, and electives.

1996 Review of the General Education Curriculum

Diversity Experiences

Reorganize the “Diversity Experiences” category so that it is comprised of two parts. “Social Diversity in the United States” (one course) and “International Issues” (two courses, at least one of which must be non-western or global.) Courses in all three areas will be found throughout the curriculum and will be allowed to overlap with another GEC category or with the major—Rationale: The Committee found that the Social Diversity requirement worked well, with adequate availability and without causing students difficulty in scheduling. However, the “international focus” requirement was subsumed within the Social Science category and the Arts and Humanities category contained a “western/non-western” subsumed requirement, both of which were very hard to understand and extremely difficult to schedule. Adopting the pattern recommended here would give students many more options and flexibility without doing harm to the original intent of the GEC. As before, these requirements would add no credit hours to a student’s curriculum, as these courses will continue to “double count.” The list of “International Issues” would be drawn from the Social Science category: International Focus; the Arts and Humanities category (courses currently listed as having a regional focus); and certain “historical survey” courses (when they have been approved for this category). There should be little difficulty rearranging courses and offerings to accommodate this change.
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